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Please support SB688 to modernize how utilities are regulated and improve the 

current structure that primarily incentivizes them to pursue the most expensive 

infrastructure. Performance based regulation would better serve ratepayers with 

incentives to reduce rates, increase efficiency, and speed up our clean energy 

transition. 


